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MCRC News 

Grounds Help NEEDED!  

I guess it wasn’t clear last month. Most of the grounds 
crew went north!  Joe Klein can really use more help 

with mowing and grass work! The rains are coming! If 
you can spare a few hours to keep our field in good 

shape, please call or text Joe Klein at: (914) 420-8617. We 
have plenty of equipment and need some operators! 

Our grounds crew is the major reason that we have the 
BEST and NICEST looking field in the State!  

Our new runway should ease some of the mowing times 
but there is still a LOT of grass that needs to be mown 

and trimmed. Come help. 
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Runway News 

Weather permitting, the material for the sub-strait should be 

delivered and installed this Saturday. 

When the material is laid, we should be ready for the actual 

runway material!   

The runway material application will require LOTS of help! 

Mostly wielding rubber mallets to drive stakes. I will broad-

cast an ALL HANDS email asking for help in getting the  

material layed down are ready.  

I know that this projest seems like it has taken forever, but I 

believe that it might be for the best. All of the weeds/grass 

that will be beneath our runway has been eliminated and 

we should be good for years. 

Please watch for the email announcing the we need your 

help in laying the runway material. 

Thanks  



By Laws Rewrite 

An update to our By-Laws has been submitted to the 
Board. Nothing spectacular, just aimed at bringing the club 

into the twenty-first Century. 

About the biggest change is that the position of Member-
ship Secretary has been eliminated as a stand alone posi-

tion, and has been folded into the Treasurer’s position. This 
change is because the Treasurer is really the member that 
tracks and updates the membership and also has access to 
the website. When the board approves the changes, every-
one will be mailed a copy and there will be a period for dis-

cussion and amendments. 

Instructors 

The club currently has four instructor pilots: Dave Grenier, 
Joe Klein, Sean B Sutton and John Miller. If you would like to 
“brush up” on your skills under supervision, or would like to 

learn how to fly RC, please reach out to these guys. We 
could use a couple more, so if you feel qualified, talk to any 

of the current batch! 

Monthly Dinner Outing 

I’m glad that Keith and Lisa brought this back! 

Our dinner this Wednesday (the 7th) will be 6:00 at: 

Joey Ds 6401 Manatee Ave W, Bradenton, FL 34209 


